
 

         Williams YMCA of Avery County 

               Snow Camp 2021-2022                          

 
Program Summary: The Williams YMCA is excited to offer Snow Camp for the 2021-2022 school year. This program will operate on site at 

the Williams YMCA in Linville, North Carolina, located at 436 Hospital Drive. Our program operates from 8:00 – 5:00 on days when Avery 

County Schools closes for inclement weather on OPTIONAL TEACHER WORK DAYS. If Avery County Schools closes school for both staff and 

teachers, the YMCA will not operate snow camp. The Williams YMCA also reserves the right to cancel the program due to inclement weather. 

This program is open to students Kindergarten through Eighth grade enrolled in Avery County Schools.  

Program Registration + Fees  

Registration for Snow Camp will open on 

October 4th, 2021 and is available online 

at www.ymcaavery.org under Youth 

Programs. There is a one-time $25 

registration fee that will guarantee your 

spot in the program. After registering, 

there is a $25 daily rate for members and 

$30 daily rate for non-members. This will 

be paid on site at the YMCA when you 

bring your child.  

We also offer a 10-pack option where 

parents can pre-pay for 10 snow days 

and receive a 10% discount ($225 for 

members and $270 for non-members). 

With this option, you can attend any 10 

snow days that are offered. If we have 

less than 10 snow days, you will be 

refunded at the rate of 22.50 per day for 

members and 27 per day for non-

members. 

Program Overview + Information  

Our program is designed to ensure that 

students access their remote learning and 

have fun on snow days. The morning will 

be spent assisting the students with their 

zooms/at home learning materials and 

completing academic work. In the 

afternoon, students will participate in 

various activities at the YMCA including 

swimming, games, arts and crafts, etc.  

 

Students should bring: outdoor clothing 

(jacket, gloves, hat, etc), swimsuit and 

towel, any homework that needs to be 

completed + iPad, water bottle, extra 

socks, tennis shoes, 1-2 snacks, and a 

packed lunch with drink. 

Students should not bring: cell phones, 

iPods/mp3 players, video games, or 

anything they do not want to lose. The 

YMCA is not responsible for lost items.  

Policies and Important Information  

The main focus of the YMCA is to provide 

a safe environment for all children and 

staff. We do require that students wear 

masks while in the YMCA facilities.  

We will require ID’s at pick up to ensure 

the safety of all children and to ensure 

that the person picking up the child is on 

the release list. Please list all adults that 

are allowed to pick up your child when 

registering for the program.  

We will have a REMIND group for Snow 

Camp where we can communicate about 

location changes, delays, and information 

about the program. You are required to 

join this group to ensure you are 

receiving the most up to date 

communication about your child.  

We are so excited to have you join us this 

winter!       

http://www.ymcaavery.org/

